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CLINTON POWER STATION. P.O. BOX 678. CLINTON, ILLINOIS 61727

May 16, 1984

Docket No. 50-461

Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator
Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Subj ect : Potential Deficiency 55-82-09
10CFR50.55(e)

Small Bore / Instrumentation Piping, and Conduit
Support Design Calculations

-
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Dear Mr. Keppler:

In Illinois Power Company letter dated January 12, 1984
(ref: letter D.P. Hall to J.G. Keppler, U-10117), your office
was provided an interim report addressing the status of the
subj ect 10CFR50.55(e) investigation. It was anticipated at the
time that approximately ninety (90) days would be necessary to
complete the-investigation and to provide a final report on the
issue.
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Illinois Power Company is presently involved in the final
actions necessary to evaluate the adequacy of the investigation
and the corrective actions taken. It is anticimated that
approximately thirty (30) additional days will be necessary to
complete and evaluate the results of this activity, and to
provide a final report on the issue.

If you have any questions or comments regarding the status
of actions taken on this issue, please contact Illinois Power
Company.

Sincerel ,

. Hall.

Vice President

RDW/ lag

cc: NRC Resident Office
Director - Office of I&E, US NRC, Washington, DC 20555
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